
December Newsletter 
COVID-19 

As we are prepping for this              

Holiday season, please be cau-

tious of  traveling and COVID  

exposure! If you are traveling, 

please take all precautions when 

returning to our school! 

We are consistently washing 

hands, disinfecting, conducting 

health checks, and taking                

precautions! 

Our staff is required to be tested 

anytime they travel outside of 

their normal,  and they wear their 

masks all day long!  

Thank you for trusting us to care 

for your children ! 

Happy Birthday to You!! 

Dexton R. 12/4   &   Lincoln K.   12/13      

Boston. V  12/7    &   Matilda C.   12/15 

Jordan C.  12/10  &   Kash W.        12/16 

Mr. Robert 12/31 

Employee of the Month: 

Ms. Madi 

For being  a resilient,  dedicated,  and hard working 

teacher! 

Breaking News! 

We are so excited  to spend the Holidays with 

you! We are having a FUN filled month, between 

the crafts, activities, and time off!  

Be sure to pay attention to our calendar  and 

blog for fun information to guide you through 

December! 

This year our class parties will not have  good-

ies from home! We will be making cookies and 

have a pizza party for our students! 

NOTE: That we are closed Christmas Eve, 

Christmas, and close at 12:30 p.m. on New 

Years Eve! 


